
FALL 2023 NEWSLETTER

Our graduating seniors at the Fall 2023 Senior Design Expo, December 1, 2023

We would like to thank the department’s advisory board for 
establishing the Civil Engineering Advisory Board Endowed 
Scholarship this fall.  We hope to make the first award 
soon.  Current and past advisory board members (and 
others) are invited to contribute.  The fund number is 26-
71850

NEW SCHOLARSHIP 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD OF  THE 
SCHOOL OF CIVIL AND ENVIROMENTAL 
ENGINEERING

OUR NEXT SENIOR DESIGN EXPO 
PRESENTATION IS ON 

APRIL 26, 2024
PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND!

Another successful year with many accomplishments for 
our faculty, students, and staff.  Sorry if I missed something 
– there are so many to keep track of. 

We use our LinkedIn group to post regular updates.  Join 
us on LinkedIn to keep up with news about the School: 
Linkedin Group

Norb Delatte
Phone: 405 744 5190
Email: norb.delatte@okstate.edu

https://www.linkedin.com/groups/12013094/
mailto:norb.delatte%40okstate.edu?subject=Fall%202023%20Newsletter


 Our department hosted a “Welcome Back BBQ” and 
potluck for our graduate students and their families! 

The students were joined by faculty, staff, and college 
administration. It was wonderful to see everyone cross 
discipline boundaries to share a meal and play games 
together. As we embark on the new academic year, we hope 
to continue fostering this spirit of support, togetherness, 
and fun! 

We are so grateful for the hard work and dedication our 
graduate students pour into our department, and we were 
glad to see them have some fun outside of the lab. Already 
looking forward to our next event!

More news on this project here

Dr. Mary Foltz & Dr. Jaime Schussler 

Passing the Principles and Practice 
of Engineering (PE) Exam.  

Dr. Foltz

now has her PE license in Oklahoma.  

Dr. Schussler 

just needs a few more months 
before she can apply for her 
Oklahoma license later this summer.

CONGRATULATIONS TO FACULTY ON EARNING PROFESSIONAL ENGINEER LICENSES

WELCOMING NEW GRADUATE STUDENTS OKC’S KOCO NEWS FEATURES DR. TYLER 
LEY AND 3D CONCRETE PRINTING

WATCH HERE

https://www.koco.com/article/oklahoma-state-university-3d-printer-structures/45505986 
https://news.okstate.edu/magazines/engineering-architecture-technology/impact/articles/2023/multidisciplinary_vision_results_in_nations_first_vehicle-mounted_3d_printed_concrete_structure.html
https://www.koco.com/article/oklahoma-state-university-3d-printer-structures/45505986 


CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR DECEMBER 
2023 GRADUATES

Castro, Stephanie			 
Chartouni, Christopher		
Fairbanks, Joshua			 
Finnigan, Victoria			 
Hughs, Hattie				  
John, Jeffy				  
Leonard, Payton			
Martin, Jasmine				 
McCormick, Caden			 
Mohan, Roshan				 
Prizznick, Seth				  
Rodriguez, Matthew	
Schmitt, Joey  (ENVR)			 
Smith, Kal				  
Toney, Jessica
Turner, Victoria	

B.S. CIVIL

Cochran, Dillon
James, Cody
Mata, Cheyenne
Soliman, Alaaeldin
Somishetty, Varun k

M.S. CIVIL

Long, Elizabeth

M.S. ENVIRONMENTAL

Parastegari, Niloofar
Wang, Guolong	

PH.D. CIVIL

Supporting our efforts to recruit high quality faculty for the 
program.

Recognition of our graduates, which traditionally includes 
the Senior Dinner and the Cowboy Hard Hats and safety 
vests.

The Engineering North renovation project, as well as 
furniture and other enhancements for the new spaces

Study Abroad travel scholarships. 

Therefore, I would like to ask you to help us out with that 
fund.  Through summer 2019, the School has awarded over 
3,000 BSCE degrees.  If half of our graduates gave just $50 
every year, that would provide $ 75,000 to support these 
efforts.  

Opportunities remain to support the Engineering North 2nd 
Floor Renovation Project.  There are several faculty offices 
and other spaces that you can sponsor.  

Did you know?... You can make a bigger impact by donating 
long-term appreciated securities (like stock, bonds or 
mutual funds) directly to the OSU Foundation. Compared 
with donating cash or selling your appreciated securities 
and contributing the after-tax proceeds, you may be able to 
automatically increase your gift and your tax deduction by 
bypassing capital gains while you take a tax deduction for 
the full fair market value.

The Civil and Environmental Engineering Fund (26-66000) 
is probably our single most important fund.  This is the 
general-purpose fund that we can use to support all of our 
departmental initiatives.  

This fund supports:

FOUNDATION UPDATE



Check, made out to Oklahoma State University 
Foundation -Mail to: OSU FOUNDATION, Attn: Jill Johnson, 
400 S. Monroe, Stillwater, OK 74074

Give online at OSUgiving.com 
Search for Fund #26-66000; Can be one-time or recurring 
gift)

Call the OSU Foundation at (800) 622-4678

Pledge your naming gift using the attached form

KEEPING UP WITH THE PROGRAM Payment options -- 
Please note Fund #26-66000 CIVE on all gifts:

GIVE TODAY

Please pass this on to any potential students for our 
program. 

Do you want to get regular updates on the School? Join our 
OSU CIVE Linkedin Group.

Please support the School of Civil and Enviromental 
Engineering! You can just click on the box below:

https://secure.osugiving.com/s/giving/major?dsgt=26-66000
https://secure.osugiving.com/s/giving/major?dsgt=26-66000
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/12013094/


 

 
I/we wish to remain anonymous.

For gift recognition purposes, please list my/our name(s) as indicated below:

Corporate Matching Gifts:
    This gift will be matched by my employer,       .

My/our gift commitment will be fulfilled in the following manner:

Please make check payable to OSU Foundation. A pledge reminder letter will be sent to you prior to each pledge payment date.
To learn more about how gifts are allocated, please visit OSUgiving.com.

Total pledge to be paid over     years (not to exceed five) as follows:

 First pledge payment of $     to be made on or about     (date)

Remaining pledge payments to be made on the following schedule:

     annually, beginning on      (date)

     other        

In consideration of my/our interest in supporting the mission of Oklahoma State University, 
I/we wish to make a gift as outlined below:

Pledge contributed by donor:

$  

Pledge contributed by 
company matching gift:

$  

Total Pledge:

$  

To be designated as follows:

  

 

 
Print Name

 
Signature

 
Date

 
Address

 
City

 
State

 
Zip

 
Print Name

 
Signature

 
Date

You will receive receipts for the tax-deductible portion of your payment itemizing your contribution.

OSU FOUNDATION | 400 South Monroe | Stillwater, OK 74074 | Ph. 800.622.4678 | Fax 405.385.5102 | OSUgiving.com

 OKLAHOMA STATE UNIVERSITY FOUNDATION

GIFT/PLEDGE FORM
 MAJOR GIFTS

FOR INTERNAL USE ONLY: Constituent ID     Fund Number   


